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Monday, February 13, 2017 
 
Lawrence E. Barker 
Acting CEO 
ICCRC 
5500 North Service Road,  
Burlington, ON L7L 6W6 
 
Dear Mr. Barker,  
 
The Canadian Association of Professional Immigration Consultants (CAPIC) commends 
the ICCRC on its approach to explore the feasibility of implementing a mandatory 
practical experience component before practicing as a RCIC.  
 
This initiative will prove beneficial to not just ICCRC, rather RCICs themselves, the 
government of Canada, and most importantly the public by offering practical training to 
RCICs on IRPA and how to serve their clients in a knowledgeable and professional 
manner.  CAPIC strongly believes that this initiative will yield greater access and success 
in tackling unauthorized representatives while ensuring consumer protection.  
 
We look forward to what this project will yield. CAPIC supports initiatives helping to 
enhance Consumer Protection. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Dory Jade, C. Dir. 
Chief Executive Officer 


